
 
 
 

St. Luke’s Hospital 
Children’s Specialty Services 

Confidentiality Agreement 
 

It is important that we have a safe and trusting environment. Information that is 
shared in the Children’s Specialty Services needs to remain confidential. Outside 
of the program, communication between participants is discouraged and 
discussion of specific issues is prohibited. 
 
While in the program: 
 

• Program participants should not exchange phone numbers with each 
other. 

 
• Program participants should not contact each other through social 

networking or email (this includes Facebook, Twitter, MySpace, 
texting, email, cell phones, land lines etc.) 

 
 
• If we find that your child is communicating with fellow participants 

the following will occur: 
 

o Staff will meet with the youth and the parent and review the 
policy. 

o If it happens a second time dismissal may occur. 
 

• All electronic devices must be turned off or turned in each day. 
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      Staff                                          Date 


